
Dear [Donor's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. As a valued supporter of [Organization Name], we are 

reaching out to share an exciting opportunity for you to make a profound impact through your 

donor-advised fund. 

As you may know, [provide a brief description of the organization and its mission]. Our work 

relies heavily on the generous contributions of donors like you, and this year we are looking to 

expand our programs to reach even more individuals in need. 

We would be grateful if you could consider making a grant from your donor-advised fund to 

support our ongoing projects, including [mention specific programs or initiatives]. Your 

contribution will directly help [explain the benefits or impact of the funding]. 

We would love the opportunity to discuss this with you further. Please feel free to reach out at 

[contact information] to learn more about our current initiatives and how your generosity can 

help shape their success. 

Thank you for your continued support and consideration. Together, we can create a brighter 

future for so many. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 

[Phone Number] 

[Email Address] 


